
MEETING MINUTES 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

10/04/11 
 

1. Treasurer’s Report – Matt Eskridge. 

 

There was not a report presented 

 

2. Police Report 

Officer Kevin Vaught:  

•  The illegal parkers on Race Street have been addresses and will be watched during Ravens Games. 

•  City is working on zoning violations made by the area gas stations and convenience stores. These 

violations are made when they allow their property to become paid parking lots during stadium events. A 

location must have a permit to use their property as a paid lot.  

•  Butterbean (Officer Vaught) releases a crime update on Mondays one of the things pointed out was 

people talking on cell phones and texting while walking. This allows people’s guard down and they 

become possible victims to crimes. 

•  There is a new Sergeant in our Sector – Sgt. Steve Bradshaw (steve.bradshaw@baltimorepolice.org) 

•  When a car blocking an alley  we can call 911 when 311 is not available.  

•  There were complaints made to Neighbors during the last COP walk regarding Rayzors.  

 

3. Committee Reports 

Liquor Advisory – 

•  Mugsy’s has a new owner. They were supposed to come to the meeting but did not attend. 

•  SOBO will have a new owner. Not sure when change will occur. 

Design Review –  

•  Councilman Cole sent an email regarding the building. The owners have been contacted but there has 

been no communication with SBNA. Stephan has composed a letter but it has not been reviewed or sent 

yet. 

Parking –  

•  There are a lot of changes proposed. Some of them are: Pricing, chips on passed to allow the permits to be 

tracked, tiered fines 

•  The vote on the changes will take place October 18
th
. They will most likely not take effect until 2013. 

•  100 block of W. Fort is gunning for angled one way parking. 
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Teen Council –  

•  New chairs are Melissa Wooster (Wooster.melissa@gmail.com) and Nancy Micolson 

•  They are applying for a grant with the ABLE Foundation (http://www.ablekidsfoundation.org/) and need 

each board member to send a brief bio (one paragraph). Please get this to Melissa as soon as possible.  

•  They are working on a Service Learning Project – this is a poster project. Melissa is meeting with Violia 

to get exposure on the buses.  

•  There is a job shadowing coming up in the spring (do you think any of the teens want to learn about fire 

sprinklers?) 

 

4. Newsletter – 

•  Amy is still looking for a person or people to take control of the distribution portion of the Newsletters. 

 

5. Elections – Elected to the new board effective immediately 

SBNA President – Amy Mutch 

SBNA Vice President – Jim Salvucci 

SBNA Treasurer – Dennis Plouff 

SBNA Secretary – Melanie A. Ambridge  

 

6. Committee Appointments 

•  Liquor Advisory Chair – Justin Wilde 

•  Social Chair – Danny Young 

•  Design Review – Stephan Lawrence 

 

 Respectfully Submitted, 

Melanie A. Ambridge 

SBNA Secretary 


